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Yearbook Info 
It’s that time of year again, and seniors need to start thinking about all those things that they need to do to get ready for a memorable year. The yearbook club has planned a great senior section for the yearbook, as well as setting aside pages at the end of the yearbook for our traditional personal pages. This flyer is intended to help you plan how your senior portrait will look in the yearbook, as well as help those of you who will be getting a personal page to make it as perfect a reflection of you as you can. Here are some things you need to know: 

Portraits: 
The yearbook club would like to include your senior portrait in our yearbook. This year, as in the past, Chris Harrell Photo will be sending you letters in the next months to set up appointments for your sitting. Once your photo is taken, you are not required to buy a portrait, but they will submit your portrait for the yearbook. Those of you who do not use Chris Harrell Photo will have to submit your portrait on your own. This must be done with as large a photo as possible so that it can be scanned, or it can be submitted on disc. Please be aware that if you bring a small photo to be scanned, or if the digital version of your portrait is not detailed enough, you may not be happy with the result. (Digital files should be large -8x10 at 72 dpi- or high res -300 dpi- see Mrs. Krum for more details.) You may also talk to Mrs. Krum and arrange a portrait with her. 

Yearbook Portrait Pages: 
We are planning to include two photos of each senior on our portrait pages this year. One will be with cap and gown and one without.  This will be done for you at Chris Harrell Photo. If you are not using Chris Harrell Photo, you may want to provide a cap and gown picture on your own. This may be difficult, so be aware that if you do not use Chris Harrell Photo, you may not have a cap and gown picture in the senior pages.  

Personal Pages: 
We will be selling personal pages again this year. This has been very popular, and more and more seniors have taken advantage of this unique way to leave your mark at Silver Valley. Prices for the Personal Pages are $100 for an entire page and $60 for a half-page. Due to the limited space available, and the need to plan the yearbook layout, we must have your money submitted to Mrs. Krum by December 17. We will not be able to guarantee that your page is included unless you can meet this deadline. Make checks to 
“Silver Valley High School ASB.” Your files/documents must be submitted by January 15, 2015. Please consult Mrs. Krum to learn how you can create your own page, and what formats are accepted for this. You must create your file with compatible software, or you may have to recreate it. 
Once we run out of space, there will be no more requests accepted.  First come first served, so order yours now and don’t miss your chance.

Yearbook price this year is $43.51. However, if you order before September 30, 2015 you will receive a 15% discount.  

Go to www.TreeRing.com/validate.  Enter our schools’ passcode: 101410301487881 Here you can customize and purchase your yearbook. 
